

Latin Generation Panel (GP) Meeting Notes from the meeting on 14 November 2019

Meeting Attendees (in alphabetical order)

GP members:

1. Bill Jouris
2. Dennis Tan
3. Hazem Hezzah
4. Mats Dufburg
5. Michael Bauland
6. Mirjana Tasić

Staff:

7. Pitinan Kooarmornpatana
8. Sarmad Hussain

Meeting Notes

1. The GP discussed the ICANN66 note and discussed how to proceed. Based on the discussion with the IP the timeline are as following:
 - 15 November, the IP shared feedback to the GP
 - Before the holiday of December, Latin GP shared another version to the IP
 - Before the F2F meeting in January, the IP provide another feedback
 - During F2F meeting in January, Latin GP discuss the feedback and finalize the proposal
2. The ICANN66 noted was reviewed and two more points were added under 'substance of the report' (j) focus on the obvious cases and (k) focus on the diacritic supported font for staking analysis, for example Lucida console font.
3. The next version of the proposal should be done on word document with track-change to avoid formatting problem when converting from Google Doc. Bill volunteered to be the focal point of editing.
4. The GP discussed the stacking issue and agreed that the GP analysis should be included in the proposal. Bill volunteered to draft the text for discussion.
5. The IDNA2003 consideration was reviewed as it was raised by Edmon during Latin GP update presentation. It was discussed that the issue of Sharp S and SS was framed as IDNA2003 and IDNA2008 issue, but in fact, the case was also considered as per the real usage of these characters in the script community. Moreover, the issue of Latin Small Letter I and Latin Small Letter Dotless I are not exactly the IDNA2003 issues. It is the lowercasing issue which also exist in IDNA2008. The GP agreed to these two cases will need to be analyzed and included in the report, therefore the GP will continue as-is.
6. The Visual-Variant Analysis sheet (https://drive.google.com/file/d/19pjUuhNwDcxHGKJq-7R_LmkZTrobTmQG/view) was discussed. This should cover all the cases in Appendix D. Each GP was assigned to complete the rating in the sheet by the next call. The members were also invited to add any missing cases.
7. Next meeting is 21 November 2019 at 16:00UTC. Bill will chair the meeting.

Action Items

S. No.	Action Items	Owner
1	<i>Draft the text regarding the stacking issue</i>	BJ
2	<i>Rate the visual-variant set in the Google spreadsheet</i>	ALL